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8 November 2010 

Mr Joshua Davies 

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer 

Commission 

Email: joshua.davies@accc.gov.au 

 

Copy to:  

Richard.Home@accc.gov.au 
Rob.Nicholls@accc.gov.au 

 Public Policy and Communications

Executive Director 

Regulatory Affairs 

Level 11 

400 George Street 

SYDNEY  NSW  2000 Australia 

Postal Address: 

Locked Bag 6704 

SYDNEY  NSW  2001 

 

Telephone (02) 8576 2730 

Email:  jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com 

 

 
Dear Mr Davies 

 

National Broadband Network Points of Interconnect 

 

Please find enclosed a public and confidential version of the Telstra submission in response 

to the ACCC Discussion paper National Broadband Network Points of Interconnect.  If you 

have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jane van Beelen 

Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs 

Public Policy and Communications 

 


